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Comments: I walk my dog up to Rainbow Lake a few times a week when weather permits. The log teepees are

unsightly, and I understand the need for fire mitigation, however the clear cut region looks really sad. I know clear

cutting with machines is easier, but ruining the beauty of this area for decades is not the answer. We need to be

judicious in leaving some trees for aesthetic reasons, shade, forest floor health, and air quality. Roads to bring in

heavy equipment will only make this area uglier, muddier, and easier to clear cut. Clear cut forests are a

depressing sight. Please don't ruin Frisco's close in backyard trail by clear cutting it. Be selective and judicious.

 

In terms of recreation, the trail didn't used to have so many bikers, and I have had to jump off the trail many times

to avoid being hit. There should be a trail designated for bikes so hikers can be safe. Bike rental shops should be

mandated to provide trail etiquette and rules to renters.

I am glad there are finally trash receptacles. I hope more people will now pick up after their dogs and deposit

waste in the trash. 

 


